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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates $500 to the Oscoda Downtown Beautification 
Committee 

Oscoda, MI—Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently contributed $500 to the 
Oscoda Downtown Beautification Committee (DBC). The Oscoda DBC’s purpose is to make the 
Oscoda & AuSable area a more beautiful place to live, work and play.  
 
The donation will go toward the creation of a new mural in Oscoda, on the East side of the 
AT&T building that is adjacent to Oscoda Beach Park. This is a new project that the Oscoda DBC 
is facilitating with local art teacher, Jamie Merdzinski, to bring the community together to assist 
in painting a new mural. Jamie will be drawing the mural and community members will be able 
to assist in painting it on Thursday nights when Oscoda Rotary hosts concerts in the park. 
 
AAACU’s donation to support the Oscoda Downtown Beautification Committee is made 
possible by our Community Reinvestment Fund. These funds are comprised of dollars donated 
back into our communities thanks to credit union members who choose to receive their 
monthly statements electronically. The credit union pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each 
enrolled account, and in 2025, AAACU will donate up to $297,600.00 back into the communities 
they serve. 
 
AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,090 members with total 
assets equal to $886,834,278.  
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